
 

This week’s maths homework is set on My Maths. Please log in to see the 

activity.  

 

Timetables Battle! 

Each week there will be a TT Rockstar's battle set up between Year 3 and 4.  

They will start on a Friday and end on a Wednesday each week.  

The winner from each year group will get a timetables certificate.  

The class with the most points will get an extra playtime.  

We have limited the time for children to gain points for their class between 3:50pm and 

7pm to encourage timetables practise but time away from screens as well.  

 


